
Looking at our garden now it is hard to remember what it was like before Barry Jarrott started 
looking after it in 1993.  Then, the soil was very clayey and the most represented plants were 
the weeds.  Now, it is lush and green with beautifully manicured hedges and bushes.  Everybody 
who comes to our house remarks on how spectacular the garden is, even though they probably 
said the same thing last time they visited!  This has all been achieved by monthly maintenance 
visits during which all the routine year-round tasks are carried out; the mulching, the pruning, the 
hedge trimming (Chris who clips our hedges is an absolute whiz!), and all the other tasks.  The 
maintenance service works really well with a few hours in the winter and a little longer in the 
summer and really keeps the garden looking at its best all the time.  And from time to time Barry 
suggests plants to be added to the garden to compliment the existing display.

We heartily recommend Arcadian Aspects to anybody who is looking for a complete garden 
maintenance service carried out in a thoroughly professional manner.
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